

All Saint's College St Joseph's Campus Jr AECG



New England Highway Lochinvar NSW 2321 (02)4930 7291

3rd August, 2015

Dear Adam,

You spoke at our school earlier this year and we would again like to thank you for taking the time to share your experiences and knowledge with us. You left us with such a positive and practical message and we often speak of the impact of your visit. Our Junior Aboriginal Education Consultative Group has been inspired by you.

We don't fully understand all the issues and what is going on for you at this time. We just want to let you know that you have our support through this difficult and challenging time. Your public presence has and will continue to make a huge positive impact on us. For this we thank you.

Yours sincerely,

Sophie Jackson

President

St Joseph's Jr AECG

Schie Cunningham

Treasurer

St Joseph's Jr AECG

Paul Greaves

St Joseph's, Lochinvar